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ACTIVITY ALLIANCE BOARD MEETING SUMMARY
Held on Thursday 27 September 2018 at SportPark, 3 Oakwood Drive, Loughborough, LE11 3QF.
1. Overview

27 September 2018 Board meeting was the last one chaired by Charles Reed who would be stepping down as Activity Alliance Chair at 11 October 2018 AGM. 
2. Activity Alliance Chair and Trustee Appointments

Following a thorough recruitment process, the Nominations Committee, 

chaired by Phil Friend, recommended Sam Orde for the position of Chair of 

Activity Alliance. Board unanimously agreed to appoint Sam Orde as our new 

Chair.




Also, unanimous support of the Board in appointing Phil Friend and Rob Belbin 


for another term was confirmed.

Lastly, following an interview process including Full and Associate Members the 

Nominations Committee would recommend three candidates for Members’ 


consideration at the AGM.
3. Activity Alliance Membership


Board discussed proposals on how Activity Alliance could reinvigorate and 


transform our membership. It was agreed that the proposed Membership offer 

would be tested with Members at the AGM and reviewed further before 


being presented to the Board again.

4. Finance Pack – September 2018

Board heard that the finances for all areas of the organisation were in good 


order and on track against forecasts.
5. Children and Young People Report

Board discussed the report and offered valuable feedback. Further 


consideration would be given to the subject and shared with the Board in the 


near future.  
6. Any other business

On behalf of Activity Alliance Board, Phil Friend thanked Charles Reed for the 

extraordinary service to the Activity Alliance Board. In response, the Chair 

thanked all Board and staff colleagues for the tremendous support they had 

given him during his 7-year association with the organisation.
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